
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Mr. James McPherson, Chair, Thunder Bay District Board of Health, to the 

Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada and the Honourable Christia 

Freeland, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance, regarding Basic Income for 

Income Security during COVID-19 Pandemic and Beyond (November 20, 2020) 

2. Letter from Mitch Twolan, Chair, Board of Health for the Grey Bruce Health Unit, to 

Members of Boards of Health, regarding regionalization (December 4, 2020) 

3. Letter from Carman Kidd, Chair, Timiskaming Board of Health, to the Honourable 

Stephen Lecce, Minister of Education, the Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, 

and the Honourable Arnie Hardeman, Minister of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs, 

regarding Bill 216 Food Literacy for Students Act, 2020 (December 10, 2020) 

4. Letter from Julie Lavertu, Board Secretary, Toronto Board of Health, to Interested Parties, 

regarding Opioid Poisoning Crisis in Toronto – Update (December 20, 2020) 

5. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (January 21, 

2021) 

6. Letter from Carmen McGregor, President of the Association of Local Public Health 

Agencies (alPHa), to the Honourable Peter Bethlenfalvy, Minister of Finance, regarding 

Spring 2021 Budget consultations (January 25, 2021) 

7. Letter from Sue Paterson, Chair, Board of Health for the Grey Bruce Health Unit, to Mr. 

Mark Walton, CEO of West Region, Ontario Health, regarding his letter dated December 

24, 2020 (January 25, 2021) 


